The Alumni Banquets

} I 'HE Alumni Association holds two regular banquets each year—one in

June, when the graduating Seniors are greeted, and one in Decem-

ber, which 1s the annual Christmas re-union. The June banquet was on
June 20 last year, and the December one on December 27. No particulars
are available about the former, but it was certainly an enthusiastic Armour
affair, especially as the Class of 04 was then enrolled. The December
banquet was held at the Albion, and was attended by about forty members
of the association. A good banquet was of course stowed away by the
““ancients,’”’ and then the ‘‘real’’ (?) business of the evening, the toast
list, proceeded with. This was unusually good at this banquet, as President
Tarbell was in the chair, and W. T. Dean was Master of Ceremonies. The
next banquet of the association will be to welcome the Class of ’05.



